Things have been busy at Treutlen County High School. The students and
staff were busy doing some repairs on the FFA Hoop House. Funding for the
repairs were made possible by Ohoopee Soil and Water Conservation
District. Ohoopee SWCD serves Emanuel, Montgomery, Toombs, Treutlen
and Wheeler Counties. For more information on Ohoopee SWCD please call

our Region Il office at 912-529-6728.
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